
 

 

PARENT COFFEE MORNING - ANTI-RACISM PARENT HUB 
 
Would you like to… 
- Choose reading books for your children? 

- Make our books more representative of our diverse community? 
- Raise money for book corners? 
 

If any of these things interest you, please come along to the next 
coffee morning on Wednesday 23rd March at 9am. 
 

Refreshments will be provided.    
 
A group of parents and the PSA have already started working on 
fund raising and thinking about how we can choose books for the 

children. 
 
Would you like to be part of this? If so, come along! 

 
Sam Drake 
 

 


